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Dear Parents 
 
We have been in consultation with the Catholic Education Office and Mirvac regarding the parking situation on 
Alex Ave.  They have been out to assess the situation today and are looking at some possible solutions to ensure 
the safety of all during the morning and afternoon drop off and pick up. Please be mindful that road rules are to 
be observed at all times on Alex Ave.  We also ask that parents utilise the crossing when walking children to 
school.  
 
The bus bay is available to use in the morning after 8AM.  THIS IS A DROP OFF AREA ONLY.   Please ensure 
that when you pull up into the bus bay that your children are ready to get out of the car safely and promptly to 
avoid traffic delays.  Children are only to get out of the car on the passenger side and we ask that parents do not 
overtake in the bus bay.  Please wait patiently for cars in front of you to start moving before leaving the bus bay.  
 
Only parents with parking permits are allowed to drive into the school grounds.  Please ensure that when your 
children enter the school grounds that they are walking on the paths or along the crossing in the car park.  
 

Thank you for your co-operation.   

 

Mrs J Delvecchio 

  


